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Raszka Shelley

From: Spryte Heithecker <spryteh@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:03 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please do not de-list wolves from the endangered species list

Hello, 

 

I am writing to urge you to not de-list wolves from the endangered species list. They are a vital part of our 

environment and are being wrongfully, and brutally I might add, murdered. There is no justification good 

enough to de-list them. 

 

As an avid visitor of the great state of Oregon my family and I will boycott traveling to your state if wolves are 

de-listed. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Spryte Heithecker 


